
Term 1, Week 3 
 
Week beginning 12 February 2018 
 
To note for this week 
 
• A reminder that our Parent-Teacher evening is being held tomorrow night, 

Tuesday 13th February, from 7 pm – 8.30 pm.   We hope to see as many 
parents/caregivers as possible.  All parents will meet in the hall for a 
presentation.  Last week we sent home a sheet for you to fill in about your 
child/children.  We would appreciate if these could be returned to the 
teacher by tomorrow. 

• Planning is well underway for our annual International Food Festival being 
held on Friday 9th March from 4 pm – 7 pm.  Tonight there is a planning 
meeting from 7 – 8 pm in our staffroom.  All those who would like to assist 
are welcome to attend. 

• Last week information about the music/cultural groups available for Years 
3-6 students was sent home with each child in those classes.  Please 
inquire at the office if you did not receive one.  If your child is interested 
the reply slips must be received at the office by this coming Friday 16th 
February (with payment if your child is doing beginning recorder or 
ukulele) 

• Please note that the senior swimming sports are being held on Thursday 
15th March and not Friday 16th March as advised in last week’s newsletter.  
They will be held at Birkenhead Pool from 9.30 – 12 noon. 

 
Community Notices 
 

• Cantabile Music Tuition piano lessons available in Hillcrest.  Contact Sally Dodds 
on 021 266 8313 or 444 5933 
 

• What Now television programme is broadcasting from a different community live 
each Sunday.  Families with children from 5 – 12 years are invited to be part of the 
audience.  They will be broadcasting from Devonport on 8th April.  If you would like 
to register for this do so at www.whatnow.tv/bonus/audience 

 
• Rudd School of Rock offers one to one music tuition in guitar, drums, ukulele, 

piano/keyboard and singing  at various venues around Auckland, including after 
school at Sunnybrae.  For further information visit www.ruddschoolofrock.co.nz or 
phone 479 1081 

 
• The YMCA, Akoranga Drive, is available for birthday parties on Saturdays between  

1 pm and 3 pm and Sundays from 11 am – 1 pm and 2 pm – 4 pm.  Parties are for 
two hours and for up to 20 children.  Pre-school parties and for 5 years and upward 
with bouncy castle is $299;  5 years and upwards with sports equipment is $249. 
Phone 480 7099 for further inquiries 

 
• Tennis coaching is being held at Sunnybrae on Mondays at lunch time from 12.40 – 

1.20 pm, starting today in our hall.  If you would still like to register you can do so at 
www.kiwitennis.com and your child can start next week. 



 
 

 
 


